
 
Week Ending 2/23/07 
 
KeySpan’s remedial contractor, ENTACT Environmental Services and other remedial team 
members, began preparation for the start of work on February 26th.  Administrative and 
regulatory processing for local union labor completed and equipment delivery began in 
preparation for planned Phase I Remediation activities.  Baseline sampling and monitoring 
activities were completed in advance of the start of work on the southern cell (area immediately 
south of the LIRR) excavation. 
 

 
 


